VERMONT YANKEE
NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

RD 5, Box 188, Ferry Road, Brattieboro, VT 06301 ———

ENGINEERING OFFICE

1671 WORCESTER ROAD
FRAMINGHAM MASSACHUSETTS 01701
TELEPHONE 8174728100

November 6, 1984
FVY 84~133

United States Nuc. ar Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. Harold R. Denton

References: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)

(b) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 84-8, dated February 7, 1984,
Proposed Change No. 117

(e) Letter, USNRC to VYNPC, dated May 3, 1984, Generic “etter
84-13

(d) Letter, VYNPC to JSNRC, FVY 84 87, dated July 9, 1984

(a) Letter, USNRC to VINPC, dated March 29, 1984, Inspection
50-271/84-03

(f) Telecon, R. J. Wanceyk/H. Gregg, dated August 8, 1984

(g) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 84-124, dated October 22, 1984

Subject: Request for License Amendmen' - Safety Related Shock
Suppressors, Proposed Change 117

Dear Sir:

In our recent submittal of October 22, 1984 [Reference (g)], a revised
Page 125 of the Vermont Yankee Technical Specifications was not included for
your review. This page, which updates the shock suppressors (snubbers) hases
of the Vermont Yankee Technical Specifications, was originally submitted with
our transmittal of Proposed Change 117 in February 1984 [Reference (b)]. We
request that this page, a copy of which ils enclosed, also be included with
your review of the sutiect license amendment .

We trust this information is sufflclent to allow for your continued
review and subsequent lssuance of & license mmendment; however, should you
have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

71«/6}//

R, W. Capst .
Licensing Engineer 5l
RWC/dn il
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